From: Gary Tipler

To: Scanlon, Amy; Rummel, Marsha; Marsha Rummel
Subject: 1018 Williamson
Date: Monday, October 06, 2014 2:51:14 PM

Dear members of the Landmarks Commission,

As a member of the MNA Preservation & Development Committee | toured the house
at 1018 Williamson Street recently and found that structurally it was in good shape
and could be renovated, in fact much of the gutting had already been done, the
saving that expense for a potential future owner.

In addition, if the building is not to be retained, then the existing non-conforming
parking area, installed about ten years ago, should be eliminated from the lot and a
fence reinstalled to prevent access from the rear of the adjoining lot at 1014
Williamson.

Gary Tipler
807 Jenifer Street
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